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February 3, 2025 

 

Stephen Phillips, Jr. PLS 

Division Manager, Engineering Services 

Snohomish County Planning & Development Services 

3000 Rockefeller Ave, M/S 604 

Everett, WA 98026 

 

SUBJECT:  Review of Stormwater and Subdivision Site Plans and Reports 

Dear Mr. Phillips, 

This letter requests a budget amendment to our existing task order for the review of site plans and 

reports submitted by applicants for land development permit applications. The purpose of the review is 

to determine the applicant’s compliance with the Snohomish County Code, Snohomish County Drainage 

Manual and the Engineering Design and Development Standards, which is required before a land 

development permit may be issued. This review is part of the Planning & Development Services permit 

review process.  The specific tasks and assumptions are as described most recently in our letter dated 

May 1, 2024.   

 

The attached project cost estimate uses Billing Rates Per Hour under 2024-2025 Fee Schedule executed 

8/14/2024.   

 

If you have any questions about the Scope of Work, please contact me by phone at (425) 586-9769 or by 

email at aow@deainc.com. 

Sincerely, 

DAVID EVANS AND ASSOCIATES, INC. 

 

Anthony Wilen, PE 

Senior Associate/Project Manager 
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